Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0189 PHONE LOG 2009-04-15
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 4/15/2009 6:22 PM

End: Wed 4/15/2009 6:22 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Danielle Stefani of Livermore-Pleasanton Fire Department regarding contaminated water in utility trench
for wastewater treatment facility. Water has a sheen and odor. | indicated that contaminated groundwater from
former Chevron station at 930 Springtown was expected. Plume moves from former USTs near driveway along
Springtown and leaves site near corner of Lassen and Springtown. Chevron is responsible for investigation and cleanup
of plume. Workers will remove and treat water from trench.



